Brenda Taelin

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Dear James

David Warman

08 January 2024 16:33

Bunten, James

Brenda Taplin

RE: APP/PCU/CPOP/Y5420/3316757 - The London Borough of Haringey (High Road
West Phase A) CPO 2023 - NPPF

Thank you for your e-mail and attached letter. We act for Objector 8 — collectively known as the THFC group.

We can confirm that our clients do not consider that the revisions to the NPPF issued in December 2023 impact

upon the substance of our clients’

As requested, we are copying this
Kind regards

David Warman
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case.

e-mail to the Programme Officer.
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